
Students are adults and are responsible for their own behavior. APhA-ASP is not an agent of Nova Southeastern University,
and as a result, this organization and its members will be responsible to make sure there is no misconduct at this event.
This organization, its members and its guests may not be covered by the University’s liability insurance and the University

will not represent this organization, its members or guests if sued for conduct resulting in injury.

 Saturday April 22, 2023 From 10 a.m - 3 p.m.

Nova Southeastern University -  Don Taft Center

in front of the shark fountain
Event eligible for community service co-curricular credit

For More Information Contact Michelle Shimunova (305-664-0999) or 

Officer Chris Adams- Davie Police (954-336-1373)





